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Psalm 19 tells us that the heavens declare the glory of God.
Romans 1 reminds us that the creation shows His divine
attributes. So we shouldn’t be surprised that scientists are
finding evidence of design in nature.
The subject of intelligent design is in the news due to school
board decisions and court rulings. So it is important that
Christians be thinking clearly about this important topic.
When I have an opportunity to speak on the subject of
intelligent design, I find that most Christians don’t exactly
know what to make of this research. On the one hand, they
appreciate that scientists working in such diverse fields as
astronomy and biology are finding evidence of design. Whether
you look in the telescope at the far dimensions of space or in
a microscope at the smallest details of life, God’s
fingerprint can be found.
But I also find that Christians are ambivalent about the idea
of intelligent design. If you go to the websites of many
creationist groups, you will find them to be critical of
intelligent design research because it doesn’t identify a
creator. They want the scientists to connect the dots of their
research to the God of the Bible. I would like to suggest
another way of looking at this issue.
Those of us who defend the historical reliability of the Bible
often use the good work done by archaeologists. These
archaeologists uncover historical evidence that gives us a
better picture of the ancient near east. We then take their
research and show how it fits with the biblical description of

history. Although some archaeologists are Christians, many are
not. But that doesn’t keep us from using their research to
show the truthfulness of the Bible.
We can think of scientists working on intelligent design in
the same way. They are pursuing a line of research that shows
design in nature. We can then take their research and show how
it fits with the biblical description of creation. Although
many of the scientists working on intelligent design are
Christians, some are not. That shouldn’t keep us from using
their research. We can take their research and connect the
dots.
In their book The Privileged Planet, Guillermo Gonzalez and
Jay Richards show that the earth is positioned in the best
place in our galaxy for complex life to exist. They also show
that the earth is also positioned in the best place for
scientific discovery. Christian theologians and apologists can
take this research and point to the fact that God created the
heavens and earth and they show His divine care.
Michael Behe in his book Darwin’s Black Box shows that there
are numerous molecular motors within the cell that intricately
assembled. He demonstrates that they have irreducible
complexity. Christian theologians and apologists can take this
research and show that there is evidence of design. Design
implies a designer, and the Bible tells us that God is the
designer of life.
Scientists working on the subject of intelligent design may
not be willing to identify the Creator. But that shouldn’t
keep us from using their research to connect the dots and lead
people to the Creator.
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